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Jocket Nos, 50-348, 50-364
License Nos. NPF-2, NPF-8

Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
ATTN: Mr, W. G. Hairston, 111
Senior Vice President
Nuc lear Operations
P. 0. Bex 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-348/92-20 AND 50-364/92-20

As discussed with J. Woodard of your staff an extension of two weeks to
respond to the subject report is acceptable due to the late receipt of this
report by your office.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL €100 0¥
BAV}D M. VERRELLY _

avid M. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

¢c: B. L. Moore
Manager, Licensing
Southern Nuclear Operating
Company, Inc.
P. 0. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201-1295%

R. D. Hill, Jr,

General Manager, rarley Plant

Southern Nuciear Operating
Company, Inc.

P. 0. Box 470

Ashford, AL 36312

W. R. Bayne, Sunervisor

Safety Audit and Engineering Review
Farley Nuclear Plant

P. 0. Box 470

Ashford, AL 36312

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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